
Hello,   
 
My name is Alyssa Jones, and I currently reside in Williston Vermont.  
 
I am writing to show my support for 10.82 million for the implementation of the pilot planning 
grant housing begun by Act 186.  
 
I support developing a pipeline for funding the annual development of stable, service-supported 
housing for adults with developmental disabilities. 
 
I have a few friends who have developmental disabilities and currently they are being supported 
by their parents, however this is not a sustainable way to support adults with developmental 
disabilities. Vermont must take action to support these residents.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Alyssa Jones 

 

 


